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Farewel. paty at Tokyo Inte'nat:ona Cente(TlC) on 5 Noverber 1999

JICA Gnoup Tnawnuc Counse r't OceauocRApHy
nuo Darn Pnocesswa 1999

The JICA Group Training Course in Oceanography and Data Processing for 1999 stafied at the Hydrographic
Department of Japan, Tokyo, on 17 November and will be conducted till 3 March 2000.
Arrangenents for conducting the course are administrated by the Japan International Cooperation
Agency(JICA) and supported by Japan Hydrographic Association(JHA).
In this training course, 8 participants from 8 countries, who were selected among many applicants, are now
participating in the course being conducted at JHD.

From left  rMr. Esto(Phil ippines), lvlr .  Pham(Viet 'Nam), Nlr.  Yul ianto ( lndonesia),
Mr. Bashir (Pakislan), Mr. lbrahim (Egypt), N,4r. Kim (Korea),
Mr. Azlan (Malaysia), Ms. Saranya (Thailand)

The participants are:

Mr. Nasr Abdel Aziz Ahrned Ibrahem, Field Manager
Dredging Department, Suez Canal Authority, Egypt

Mr. Yulianto, Staff
Indonisia Hydro-Oceanography Department, Indonesia

Mr. Kim, Baek-Soo, Assistant Su eyor
National Oceanographic Research Institute(NoRl), Korea

Mr. Azalan bin Ramli, Prqect Engineer
Coastal and Offshore engineering Institute, Univ. ofTechnology, Ma-
laysia

Mr. Muhannad Bashir, Oceanographic Survey Officer
Oceanographic, Hydrographic Department, Pakistan

Mr. Ronaldo R. Estor, Commissroned Officer
Hydrographic & Geodetic Survey Dept., NAMRIA, Philippines

Ms. Saranya Waniyapong, Hydrologist
Harbour Department, Ministry of Communicafion, Thailand

Mr. Pham Xuan Ky, Researcher
Institute of Oceanography, Viet-nam


